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16th December 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

 

 

End of term and start of new term arrangements 

 

 

This Autumn Term has been an extremely positive start to the Academic Year with much to 

celebrate. We have enjoyed having families back within the academy for parent consultations, 

Tea and Talks and ‘all things Christmas’.  

 

We are looking forward to the PTA Christmas Fayre on Monday 19th December, 3:20 – 6pm.   

 

The term finishes on Tuesday 20th December at 1.30pm - inclusive of the Nursery.                                             

At the end of each term, there is no extended care at ‘Little Mariners after school club.’   

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and healthy festive break and look 

forward to welcoming families back for the Spring Term on Thursday 5th January 2023. 

 

Thank you for your continued support achieving excellence together. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Nicholls 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


